
Report for Women’s Sailing meeting on January 4, 2017 
– submitted by Lesa Dailey, Coordinator for Women’s Sailing 

 
Attendance:  Shannon Arthur, Lesa Dailey, Cathy Hodge, Melissa Nicholson, Julie Stocksdale 

 

Our first meeting for 2017 was very productive and successful.   See updates to 

the 2017 Women’s Sailing Calendar on the TSS Website, under the Women’s 

Sailing tab, and in the TSS Newsletter that comes out twice a month. 

The five of us put our great minds and creativity together to plan out most of the 

programs and activities for our 2017 meetings. 

Thankfully we already had some input from some of our dedicated members! 

We discussed the Women’s Sailing Survey.  This helped us in our planning goals.  

You can see we are adding a few new ideas for this year. 

If you were not able to attend, we would appreciate anything different you might 

add to the survey that might enhance our programs and activities for the future.   

You can email lesaydailey@gmail.com with your thoughts, comments, 

suggestions.  Thank you in advance! 

 

Check our WOMEN’S SAILING at: 

TSS Website -     www.sail-TSS.org 

         The sign in should be with your membership documents. 

 

TSS Email Connection – comes out twice a month to your email address.   

You should be receiving this if you are a TSS member. 

 

If you have trouble with either of these, please ask for help. 

 

mailto:lesaydailey@gmail.com
http://www.sail-tss.org/

